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Dear My Weaver,
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We already have a problem on the lake with significant noise pollution and bank erosion
from jet-skis. Public access would increase that those problems. It would make the City
responsible for solving them. Currently it is a private problem.

However the most important reason to avoid consideration of allowing public access to
Campbell Lake is the concern of public safety and aircraft safety. While I cannot quote
the actual volume of floatplane operations on Campbell Lake, I can assure you that it is a
lot. We have a good system right now for separating aircraft and boat traffic. We are
able to make everyone aware of those safety rules because we are all members of the land
owners association and can see where each other lives so that if anyone is behaving in an
unsafe manner we can discuss it with them. This has resulted in an excellent safety
record for aircraft on Campbell Lake. If the general public were allowed access to the
lake there would be no good way to inform them of the lake rules or to enforce those

rules. Any aircraft or boating injuries caused by an uninformed member of the general
public would be a tragedy and a liability to the Municipality.

Based on the above considerations it seems unlikely that public access to Campbell Lake

will ever be allowed. I would request that you favorably consider the Von Imhof’s
request to vacate the easement across their land.

ctfully Submitted,
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D. Frost MD
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